~ AHop Talks
Dinner Discussion

Wednesday, February 12 from 6:00pm-8:00pm

@ Levering Great Hall

Open to the Hopkins community. Dinner will
be served; registration highly encouraged.

Hop Talks invites the Hopkins community to engage in meaningful dialogue on critical issues. This series is
designed to foster respectful and insightful conversations, encouraging students to explore diverse perspectives
and deepen their understanding of important topics.

REGISTER

Join us for a discussion on how the recent
Affirmative Action decision has shaped the

demographic makeup of first-year students
at JHU, and what it means for your
experience as a student.
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